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■Career Model Case Study 

In May and June, a series of career talks were given 

by alumni who had participated in global activities 

during their university years and who subsequently 

developed global careers. It is hoped that by hearing 

about these alumni’s experiences, current students 

can better envision their future careers and make 

better use of their time while they are still at the 

university.  All the speakers—Kenta Okuyama, 

Shingo Hattori, Hisaka Oshiki, And Hikaru Furukawa— 

provided excellent advice and much food for thought 

to current students regarding studying abroad, 

career decisions, and understanding oneself. 

 

 https://bit.ly/3yw4xBV 

 

 
 

 

 

 

■World Refugee Day 

The United Nations has destined June 20 as “The 

World Refugee Day” to honor refugees around the 

world. It is “an occasion to build empathy and 

understanding of their plight and to recognize their 

resilience in rebuilding their lives” (UNHCR).  Hosei 

University has also held various events in the past 

that facilitate deeper understanding of the refugee 

issue in the world, including this year’s Global Day, 

the screening of movies related to refugees in 

partnership with UNHCR in 2018 and 2019.  It is 

hoped that the Hosei community will also take this 

opportunity to learn and think more about the 

refugee issue. 

 

■Tama Campus “International Students Exchange” 

After a break of two years due to the Pandemic, the 

international students exchange was held again on 

Tama campus, which facilitated interactions between 

first year international students and those who have 

come before them.  About 59 students participated, 

and among them 41 were international students from 

overseas. Participants also included students from 

other campuses and graduate students. The event 

was organized by FiTus, a Tama Campus 

international exchange circle, and definitely helped 

new international students to have a great start in 

their study abroad life! 
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■Spring Semester Study Abroad Fair 

The Study Abroad Fair was held at the Media Lounge 

in Sotobori Building from June 14 – 16. Booths were 

set up by agents outside campus which provided 

consultation with students interested in studying 

abroad. In addition, students could pick up pamphlets 

and materials containing essential information about 

scholarship and so on at an information corner. About 

100 students visited the consultation booths, and a 

lot more visited the information corner. 

 

 

 

■Support for Students from Ukraine  

Hosei University provides support for Ukrainian 

students displaced from their homeland due to the 

current crisis. We offer the opportunity of short-term 

study to a limited number of students, as well as 

economic support for those admitted.  Applicants 

will go through document screening as well as an 

interview, and at the earliest, the passing students 

will join Hosei University this Fall semester.   

 


